
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Fifth Sunday of Easter, April 28, 2024 

 

1. Please join us next Sunday, May 5, for the Notre Dame Parish Annual General 

Meeting at 11:00 am in the church.  

 

2. If you are interested in learning more about Intercessory Prayer, and how to 

form a prayer team for our parish, please register for the Zoom meeting with 

Dr. Mary Martin on April 30th, from 7:00-9:00 p.m. The link is in the bulletin.  

 

3. The PA Diocese is still taking registrations for the Face2Face Youth Rally in 

Prince Albert on May 4th. Please refer to the poster in the entrance or 

information in the bulletin to register. 

 

4. The icon of St. Joseph will be in our parish on Tuesday, April 30, for the 9:30 

am Mass. Everyone is welcome to come for the prayer program.  

 

5. We are having a special event this year, on May 25, in honour of our holy 

Mother, Mary. It is a Filipino tradition called Flores de Mayo. It includes Mass 

with the Bishop, a procession, lunch and a program to follow. A committee is 

working on the organizational details, but we will be asking for your help.  If 

you receive any flowers between now and then, please do not throw them out 

when finished. We can use the petals for the procession. We will also be 

looking for donations of live plants and cut flowers. More information will be 

coming in next week’s bulletin.  

 

 

For 11:00 am Mass only:  

 

 

1. Please join us downstairs for coffee and donuts and fellowship after Mass this 

morning.  


